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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   

Celebrating 59 years of marriage 

this past month, Lowell and Judy 

remain faithful to one another and 

service to Jesus Christ. 

    Pray for their ministry; 

especially the impact that having 

Bibles distributed in Russia.  We 

are thankful for the “inroads in 

Russia” that Lowell has created 

over the past several decades. 

   Lowell also continues to provide 

needed “necessities” to people in 

America who have been affected 

by storms. 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   ACMNP is actively recruiting 
people to work with them in 
2022.  National Parks scattered 
across the country provide 
opportunities for Christians to 
lead worship, Bible Studies, 
minister to workers in the park 
and ore.      Consider joining 
ACMNP as a worker on one of 
their teams, or financially 
support or continue to prayer 
for their ministry!  Pray for 
workers who will join this 
ministry and share God’s love 
with the people that visit our 
National parks. 
 

 

 

 

 

    God has enabled our ministry to 

go beyond the walls of our 

building.  As we serve in the 

community and reach out through 

social media;  God works through 

us. 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

    We have contacts that we are in 

touch with daily in 29 different 

countries.  We provide prayer 

support, along with Scripture and 

a brief thought.   Several of the 

contacts use these for studies that 

they lead.   Keep them in prayer. 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

    
   Take time to check out our site 

at: 

Pinerunchurch.org ! 

   The past couple months has seen 

a marked increase in the use of our 

website.   

   Bible Stories on our website for 

children also remain popular.  

Multiple pieces of artwork per 

story help people visualize what 

God was doing.  

   Our Daily Bible Reading 

program can also be found on our 

website (Reading His Word page; 

or listed on our monthly calendar). 

   Let your family and friends 

know of these free resources as 

well!! 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—69 people are 

following 

Instagram- 69  people are 

following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—220 people are 

following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  

Facebook Messenger over 100 

contacts on a daily basis as we 

share God’s Word and 

encouragement. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

